
Important Dates to 

Remember this 

Autumn Term 2:  

Wednesday 27th 

November—Non uniform 

day 

 

Friday 29th November: PTA 

Christmas Fayre 

 

 Wednesday 4th December: 

Y6 STEM Knex Challenge 

 

Friday 6th December: Cedar 

Class Assembly  

 

 Friday 13th December: 

CWJS Children's Disco 

5.30pm-7.00pm 

 

 Tuesday 17th December: 

CWJS Christmas Concert 6-

7pm 

 

Τuesday 18th December: 

CWJS Christmas Concert 6-

7pm 

 

Thursday 19th December: 

Christmas Jumper Day, 

Pantomime, Special Lunch 

and Class Parties. 

  

Friday 20th December: 

School Breaks up for 

Christmas at 2pm 

FURTHER DATES TO FOLLOW! 

 

 

 

 
Christmas Fayre 

This year’s Christmas Fayre is on Friday 29th November from 3.30pm to 

5.30pm.  Please come along and support the School PTA, who have worked 

hard organising this event for everyone to enjoy.  Remember, the money 

they raise helps to provide extra items for the children to use in school. 

 

Non-Uniform Day –Wednesday 27th November 

Please provide a filled ‘Jolly Jar’ for the school Christmas Fair, in exchange 

for non-uniform day next Wednesday.  Jars can be filled with sweets, small 

toys or anything else you feel is appropriate .  Jolly Jars have proved very 

popular in previous years. 

 

Willow Class Assembly 

Well done to Willow Class for their victorious Viking assembly this 

morning.  Thank you to all parents for showing their support. 

 

Young Voices 

Please return completed permission slips for Young Voices as soon as 

possible.  If you have misplaced your slip, please contact the school office 

to request a replacement. 

 

A.er School Clubs 

There are no A4er School Clubs on Tuesday 26th November. 

 

Dogs on Premises 

It has come to our a6en7on that recently there have been two incidents 

where dogs are being brought into the school grounds.  Due to health and 

safety, It is the school’s policy not to allow dogs on site, other than our 

authorised school therapy dog. 

 

Christmas Dinner—19th December 

Slips to order Christmas Dinners should be returned to school by 

Wednesday 27th November at the latest.  We need to provide the caterers 

with the number of children requiring dinners so that they can order 

supplies. 

 

CWJS Open Morning for new Y3 parents for September 2020 is arranged 

for Wednesday 11th December, from 9.30 to 10.30 am, and 10.45 to 11.45 

am.  A further date is arranged for 14th January 2020, from 9.30 un7l 

10.30am. 

 

 

 

Newsle6er Date: 22nd November 2019 


